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Communications 

Department of Family Services headquarters 

Telephone numbers change 

 

Start Date: March 11, 2015  
End Date: March, 17, 2015 
Nunavut-wide                   30 sec 

 

The Department of Family Services’ headquarters telephone numbers have changed. 

 

The new general telephone line for the department is 867-975-5200.  

 

The change is due to all of the Department of Family Services’ divisions moving into 

one new location, the old courthouse in Iqaluit.  
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